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July 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to be visiting Willersley Castle in Derbyshire with your child next 
academic year. Just a reminder that it will be a two-night residential visit, taking place from 
Monday 21st October to Wednesday 23rd October 2024. The trip is at the start of the 
academic year as we feel the children’s work in Year 6 will benefit from this team building 
experience. 
 
We are holding a session on Thursday 19th September 2024 at 3.30pm-4.15pm for parents 
to come and find out more about the Willersley Castle residential. Please enter via the KS2 
office doors. You will have the opportunity to ask questions and chat to other parents. We 
would love to see you there! If you are unable to attend, we will send out the information 
from the event as a PowerPoint. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss K Vincent and Mrs J Walker (Year 6 Class Teachers) 
 
 

 


